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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to objected to the proposed local plan.

I do not feel that the infrastructure required to support such a plan has be adequately
addressed or communicated.

The ares for which employment has been designated do not align with the local
community. They are enough low paid roles already. Adding more isnt benefitting the
community its just encouraging people to travel from other areas for these roles. Our roads
are already heavily congested with traffic already and I can see how this is actually being
resolved prior to adding yet more traffic

The extra traffic will only contribute to the existing air quality issues which is a real worry
for everyone. With the current climate change crisis it feels wrong.

How will education be addressed. Local schools are already pretty full and most are on
heavily congested areas during peak traffic.

The lack of clarity in the plan along with reliance in developer money for facilties feels
badly managed. If we do indeed these houses then the plan should set out exactly what the
impact is and how this is being addressed rather than relying on a kind of organic
development.

I feel there is little justification for the large scale development of green belt when we
already have huge amounts of brownfield sites. Feels like we are giving developers an easy
ride and huge profits where the community and ultimately the Borough will not benefit in
the long run.

Thanks
Andrea

Get Outlook for Android


https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg



